Subject: Up zoning

From: Patrick West

Sent: Sunday, March 30, 2025 11:16 AM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Up zoning

| do not understand the push for "up zoning".

What is the basis for the city government believing that the citizens of Ann Arbor support this?

| have not spoken with any city resident that thinks this is good for the city.

If we wanted to live in or next to a multi story building we would move to Manhatten.

It seems that this push is mostly going to benefit the developers, to the detriment of our citizens.
In case it is not clear: this is not good for Ann Arbor.

At the very least a major zoning change like this should be decided on a ballot.

Patrick West



